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Intervention by Romania

Madam President,
Romania welcomes the Greek delegation to the UPR Working Group session and thanks them for their comprehensive report and presentation. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We commend Greece for the important progress achieved in advancing the national human rights legal and policy framework since the previous examination cycle.                      We particularly appreciate the adoption of new actions plans on gender equality, rights of the child, rights of persons with disabilities and on combatting racism and intolerance.
We acknowledge the efforts undertaken by Greece to manage the pressing migratory influx, exacerbated by the COVID-19 challenges, and we encourage continued close cooperation with all international organisations and partners to ensure safety, protection and respect for the fundamental human rights of migrants.
Romania recommends Greece to continue fighting against violence targeted at women and girls, especially by prevention and public awareness campaigns;
Romania also recommends Greece to step up efforts for better responding to racist or xenophobic acts, including by training law enforcement personnel and magistrates in this regard. 
We wish the Greek delegation a successful outcome of the UPR.
Thank you, Madam President.


